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Attendance Ted 
 

Congratulations to Robins class 

who had the highest 

attendance last week. 

This week’s News 

We were delighted to host the Lan-
guages Ambassadors from Folkestone 
Girls Grammar 

this week.  Owls, 
Robins and Puffins class enjoyed 
learning about Christmas celebra-
tions in Spain, French sports and 

Spanish mealtimes.  We also had a chance to taste some 
delicious food. The girls did a great job with fun quiz-

zes and games.  

Our delicious Christmas 
lunch on Wednesday was a 
very festive and colourful 

event, with children wearing 
the hats they made.  

A huge well done to our choir, who joined up with oth-
er local school choirs, and performed in the Christmas 

concert at The Gulbenkian this week.  Their singing was 
incredible and bought so much joy!  

Fantastic news about the Christmas Fair that was or-
ganised by the PTA team.  The event was a roaring suc-
cess and raised over £2000!  Thank you so much to Ana 
and her team, and many 
thanks for everyone for 
supporting this event.  

Friday 

13th December 2024 

Birthdays 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday To …    

 
Ellybet (Wrens) Sophie (Puffins) 
Ryan (Wrens) Lenny (Hawks) 

 

 Dates for your Diary 

Monday 16th December ‘Elfridges’ shop-
ping 

Thursday 19th December Church Service 
2pm (parents invited) 

Friday 20th December Carols around the Tree 
1:30pm (parents invited), school finishes at 
the earlier time of 2:15pm 

Monday 6th January 2025 Children back to 
school 

Monday 13th January Year 1 Phonics work-
shop for parents 2.45pm 

Tuesday 14th January Year R Phonics work-
shop for parents 2.45pm, Year R hearing 
screening 

                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Week’s Awards     
 

Writer of the Week 

 Jaylen (Eagles) 

Reader of the Week 

Ollie S (Robins)  

Mathematician of the Week 

Archie (Owls)  

Creative Artist of the Week 

Ben (Hawks) 
Citizen of the Week 

Clara (Hawks) for helping her buddy when she fell 
over 

 

 

 

 
The week began with the pantomime! Oh yes it did! The 
children sang, shouted and laughed and very much en-
joyed the production of Jack and the Beanstalk. More 
thanks to our fabulous  PTA for funding this exciting 

event for the school.  


